
Publication of revised Register of Electors 
 
Notice is hereby given, in accordance with the Representation of the People Act 
1983, that a revised version of the Register of Electors for Shropshire Council area 
will be re-published on 1 February 2025. 
 
Electors registered in the area need take no action as a result of this notice, but 
prospective candidates and their agents and political parties should take note that 
the electoral numbers of registered electors will change as a consequence of the re-
publication. 
 
Anyone can visit us at the Shirehall* in Shrewsbury to view any portion of the register 
under supervision. You should first call the Elections Team on 0345 678 9015 to 
make an appointment, as the register is only available to view for 30-minute periods 
of time. 
*Subject to change 
 
Andy Begley 
Electoral Registration Officer  
Shropshire Council 
 
14 October 2024 
 
 


